
TOWN OF FARMINGTON PLAN COMMISSION MINUTES 
Tuesday, September 21, 2010 

7:30 p.m. 
 

The Chairman, Mike Raabe, called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. in the 
Farmington Town Hall.  Other members present were Roxie Storandt, Joan Dolbier, 
Steve Kirchner, and Paul Lash. 
 
Roxie read the minutes from the August 17, 2010 meeting.  Steve made a motion to 
approve the minutes, and Paul seconded the motion.  The motion passed. 
 
During the public input portion of the meeting Tom Brindley made some remarks 
regarding his feeling on the proposed Badger Coulee Transmission Line.  He would 
prefer to see more localized sources of energy such as wind, biomass, solar, etc.  He 
had attended several CAPX2000 meetings regarding where this line should cross the 
Mississippi.  It will now be crossing near Alma after resistance from people near the 
Winona area. 
 
There will be a Badger Coulee Transmission Line Project Open House on Monday, 
September 27, 2010 and members from the Plan Commission hope to attend. 
 
Paul made a motion to adjourn the meeting, and Steve seconded the motion.  The 
meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Roxanne Storandt 
Secretary, Plan Commission 

 
 


